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From: bfordacmg@aol.com

Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 12:53 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

Please be advised that | am very strongly opposed to changes in the leverage allowed in retail forex. | believe it will destroy forex in the
US and create major job losses. It also goes contrary to the right of every individual to decide upon investment risk tolerance for

themselves.

Thank You,
E. Ford
B. Ford



